
FOOD POLICY

While UUDeland is cognizant of the many diverse dietary needs of UUDeland members and friends, we cannot

be responsible for meeting the full range of dietary needs. We encourage full descriptions of ingredients at

potlucks, but those with specific needs must make their own decisions on whether foods are appropriate for

them and assume the risk if they choose to eat them. Individuals are welcome to bring their own food to

events if they feel the need to be sure of ingredients and/or preparation methods. Parents are responsible for

monitoring food for children with life threatening allergies.
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